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PUBLIC HEARING  
 
 

on proposed amendment(s) to the:  
 

 2015 Int’l Building Code (IBC-15) Section 1109.2.1 Changing Station  

 Exhibit: BD-15-17-19    

 2015 Int’l Existing Building Code (IEBC-15) Sections 906.3 Changing Station; 

1012.8.1 Partial Change in Occupancy; 1105.1 Minimum Requirements 

 Exhibit: EX-15-11-19    

 
 
 

REGULAR MEETING 
 

 

                      DATE:         FRIDAY, December 13, 2019 
                         TIME:        10:00am – 12:00pm 
                                          NH DEPARTMENT OF SAFETY 
                                          2ND Floor Coference Room                                           
                                          33 Hazen Drive, CONCORD, NH 
 

 

 

 

 

Agenda will be available at: 

http://www.nh.gov/safety/boardsandcommissions/bldgcode/meetings/index.html 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CALL:  (603) 223-3888 

 

http://www.nh.gov/safety/boardsandcommissions/bldgcode/meetings/index.html

